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Changed traffic conditions and night 
work on Hartigan Avenue in Parkes from 
11 November 

Parkes Bypass  
Newell Highway upgrade 
November 2024 

  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work 
and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are investing in the Parkes Bypass to 
improve connectivity, road transport 
efficiency and safety for all motorists. 

What work are we doing?  
Sealing and linemarking before opening the final 
section of the Hartigan Avenue extension to 
traffic.  

When and where are we working?   
From 7am on Tuesday 12 November, Hartigan 
Avenue will be fully opened allowing vehicles to 
travel under the Bridge over Rail between 
Condobolin Road and the Link Road.  

Work on the Parkes Bypass project will be carried 
out between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday 
and 8am to 6pm on Saturdays and is expected to 
be completed in mid 2025.  

Traffic changes  
To ensure the safety of our work crews, there will 
be a number of traffic changes in place:  
• Brolgan Road near Essential Energy will 

remain closed  
• Link Road will be closed.  
• Westlime Road, between Brolgan Road and 

Condobolin Road, remains closed for 

construction of the Parkes Bypass alignment.  
• There will be times when traffic will need to 

be stopped to assist with the works.  
• Night work will be required prior to the 

opening of the final section to allow sealing 
works, line marking and barrier installation. 
These night works will take place along new 
Billy Mac Place and new Hartigan Avenue 
including associated intersections.  

• Night work will be carried out on Monday 11 
November between 6pm and 7am, weather 
permitting. 

We have included a map to show the location of 
the work. 

Managing our Impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community and the environment. This includes:  
 
• Using watercarts to supress dust 
• Arranging the work in stages at different 

locations  
• Turning off machinery and vehicles when not 

in use 
• Variable messaging signs in place to direct 

traffic. 
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Changed traffic conditions near Hartigan Avenue 
 

Oversize Overmass (OSOM) 
The Oversize Overmass (OSOM) route is changing 
to the newly extended Hartigan Avenue. 

 

 

We understand that this work may cause some 
inconvenience and we thank you for your patience 
during this time.  

Contact us 

  

 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 3)  
 

 

 
parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 

 

 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 
 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 
 

 

 For the latest traffic updates: Call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the app 
Live Traffic NSW  
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